
 

4665 Business Center Drive 

Fairfield, California 94534 

 

Date:  11/9/20 
 
Medi-Cal 
 
Important Provider Notice: #409 
 
Subject:  New Frequency Limits – Procedure Codes 63663, 61885, 61886, C1767 and L8680 – 

Effective 1/1/21 
 

For dates of service on and after January 1, 2021, Partnership HealthPlan of California (PHC) will apply 
new frequency limits to procedure codes 63663, 61885, 61886, C1767 and L8680.  The new frequency 
limits are as follows: 

 63663 – Limited to 1 per year, Any Provider 
 61885 – Limited to 1 per year, Any Provider 
 61886 – Limited to 1 per year, Any Provider 
 C1767 – Limited to 1 per year, Any Provider 
 L8680 – Limited to 6 per year, Any Provider 

 
Additional information regarding this authorization requirement, please contact the PHC Health Services 
Department at (707) 863-4100. 


